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Washington, D.C. – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV), a member of the tax-writing U.S. Senate Finance Committee, today released the below statement on the Senate's Tax Cuts and Jobs Act:

“My mom was a school cook and my dad was an auto mechanic, and they told their kids that if they work hard then they too can achieve the American dream. However, too many Nevadans tell me that they think it’s out of reach. Whether it’s the single mother from Gardnerville who doesn’t receive child support and works full-time, or Andrew in Las Vegas who worries about how he’ll be able to afford daycare for his daughters next year, I continue to hear that families in Nevada are struggling to cover their expenses,” said Heller. “In Nevada, real median household income is $7,000 lower today than it was 10 years ago, childcare expenses have skyrocketed, and families living in our state are more likely to be living paycheck to paycheck than families living almost anywhere else in the country. Nevadans deserve a break, and that’s why I have been fighting to give middle-class families the biggest tax cut possible. This legislation is a positive step toward providing families with the tax relief that they desperately need and deserve, growing our economy, and making America competitive again. I will continue to stand up for Nevada’s priorities as we debate this bill and urge my colleagues to keep working around the clock until we get the job done. The U.S. Senate should not go home until we provide tax relief to Nevadans and Americans throughout the country.”
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